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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

19th March 2021



Dear Parents/ Carers,

Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who have a positive attitude’.
	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Brodie W.
Molly R.
	Grace R.
Ivy S.
	Kian K.
Louie M.
	Molly M.
Thea W.
	Charlie B.
Ava M.
	Archie E.
George W.

	Year 1
	Emmie T.
Charlie H.
	Olivia S.
Evelyn S.
	Isabelle P.
Esmee R.
	Joseph F.
Stanley O.
	Abigail I.
Kendal R.
	Calvin P.

Rupert T.

	Year 2
	  Olivia R-C.

Eddie R-S.
	Alfie H.

Lillie S.
	Elizabeth R.

Ruby F.
	Elliot B.

Tiana H.
	Oscar S.

Evie N.
	Sami C.

Ted D.

	Year 3
	Mia C.

Isla S.
	Penny W.

Sienna J.
	Ellie H.

James K.
	Taylor R-S.

Jack S.
	Isaac M.

Charlie C.
	Connie E.
Thomas M.

	Year 4
	Jamie S.
Megan K.
	Bella W.

Jessica D.
	Lily M.
Angel L.


	Leah M.
Dastan D.
	Joseph M.
Harry B.
	Jake C.
Cain P.

	Year 5
	Mia D.
Finn S.
	Lucas J.
Ella P.
	Macey N.
Keira C.
	Alyssa C.
Gracie-Ann L.
	Layla W.
Isla L.
	Isaac W.
Liam R.

	Year 6
	Jacob G.
Persia D.
	Maddy T.
Thomas R.
	Madelaine M.
Lilly S.
	Addison W.
Isobel L.
	Evie E.
Katerina P.
	Ruby D.
Oscar D.


	Walliams
	604
	Rowling
	548

	Dahl
	493
	Cowell
	532


Overall winners are Walliams with 1353 points
‘Red Nose’ Day  
Many thanks to all of the children for supporting our ‘Red Nose Day’ day for Comic Relief this year. It has been great to see everyone embracing our red theme for their non-uniform outfit. Thank you for your kind donations. We will let you know how much money we have raised very soon.

Thank you to Miss Green for organising our ‘Red Nose’ Day.
Parking on Chapel House Mews 

We would be grateful if parents would park considerately and drive carefully on Chapel House Mews and in the local area. Please avoid blocking driveways and pavements.

It has been reported that this morning, there was nearly an accident involving a pupil as a car mounted the kerb. We ask that parents take care when driving/parking close to school at the busy start and end times of the school day.

Thank you for your anticipated support in this matter.
Face Coverings
We ask all parents to adhere to social distancing when on the school site and to continue to wear face coverings.  This is to keep everyone safe. Thank you
End of the day collection

We ask that all parents keep their children with them and supervise them as they leave the premises at the end of the day. It has been brought to my attention that some children, particularly from Year 2, have been running down the path unsupervised and climbing onto the brick pillars, the school fence and in a tree.  We are very concerned that there will be an accident. This also does not support our Covid risk assessment to keep everyone safe in school. Please ensure that your child is supervised at the end of the day and do not allow them to run down the main path or climb.  We will be reminding the children about this in school and monitoring this at the end of the day.  Thank you for your anticipated support.
Best wishes,

Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher         
